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NEW RESIDENTS 

JOAN 

A local and 

sociable lady 

from Radcliffe 

Kathleen 

Loves Shakespeare! 

Barbara 

A very sociable lady 

with three children 

 

Many happy returns to Joyce, Rosemary & Sylvia  

We have also had the privilege and pleasure of celebrating 

Jean’s 90th birthday                    AND                    Mary’s 100th birthday           

We hope you’ve all enjoyed celebrating your birthdays with your friends and 

family at Abbeycliffe. 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

BIRTHDAYS 

Lilian 

Was once a 

dinner lady! 
Gillian 

Has been to Australia 

12 times in her life! 

Sidney 

Manchester 

City football 

supporter! 
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ACTIVITIES AND EVENTS THANK YOU 

‘I would like to say a big 

THANK YOU to all the 

staff. My mum Joan came 

to Abbeycliffe recently. 

Already she is much 

brighter and seems a lot 

happier. We have 

struggled for the last few 

years, so seeing mum 

becoming her old self is 

great for all our family. 

Thank you all of you!’ 

Peter, Son of resident. 

We give a big warm welcome to Teresa 

Harper who will came to Abbeycliffe to 

perform her debut on Friday 18th February 

2022. We look forward to welcoming her back 

again soon.  

THE COUNTRY MUSIC SHOW 

 WITH PADDY 
We welcomed Paddy Johnson to  

Abbeycliffe on Thursday 20th January 2022.  

He performed his country music show which 

included music from Johnny Cash, Glen Campbell, 

Kenny Rogers, John Denver, Bob Dylan, Tom Jones, 

and Elvis Presley. 

CHINESE NEW YEAR 
In celebration of Chinese 

New Year, the residents 

participated in some arts 

and crafts, including 

making tiger masks. They 

also enjoyed sweet and 

sour chicken with rice, 

prawn crackers & spring 

rolls for dinner. 
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ACTIVITIES AND EVENTS 

SHROVE TUESDAY 

On Shrove Tuesday, the residents had a great time making, flipping, and eating 

some delicious pancakes.  

See our flipping pancakes video on Facebook! 
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ACTIVITIES AND EVENTS 
EXERCISE COACH JOE 

We are sad to announce that our 

exercise coach Joe will not be 

returning to Abbeycliffe due to 

his resignation with ‘Superstars 

Coaching’.  We are currently 

looking at replacing him with a 

lady called Vanessa who we will 

see on 26/04/2022. 

Valentine’s Day 
As part of ‘Bakeshop Month’ in February, the residents 

baked and decorated love heart shaped biscuits.  

St David’s Day 

To celebrate St David’s Day some of our residents 

enjoyed making daffodils. 

Spring is here! 

As our trees and bushes 

begin to grow new leaves 

and flower in spring, we 

decided to make paper 

flowers with our 

residents.  

Soap Making for Mother’s Day 
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ACTIVITIES AND EVENTS 

We will soon be releasing a quarterly activities and events schedule 

which will be attached to the Quarterly Newsletter emails for 

families and be displayed in the home on the notice board for 

residents. It will provide details of all upcoming activities and events 

including trips out, entertainers, and featured events. 

 

FLOWER 

ARRANGING  

Thank you to the 

family of Sheila for 

the beautiful funeral 

flowers. Sheila was in 

our thoughts, and we 

miss her dearly.  

THE DAILY SPARKLE  

Every Friday is now our ‘Daily Sparkle’ day! In the mornings we 

have a reminiscence quiz using the Daily Sparkle App on the iPad 

and then we have group discussions over coffee and cake in the  

QUARTERLY ACTIVITIES AND EVENTS SCHEDULE 

SCHEDULE 

afternoon. The topics of discussion are from the Daily Sparkle, and they are 

designed to probe individual thoughts and memories amongst the residents with 

the aid of pictures and questions, and in turn, create comprehensive discussions. 
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We have very sadly lost our good friend Brian.  

Our hearts go out to his family & friends, we will miss him dearly.  

 

 

 

 

CONTACT US 

Any inquiries please contact Fiona or Hayley on  

0161 850 2851  
or call in at: 50 School Street, Radcliffe, Bury, M26 3BP 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

OTHER NOTICES 

Many happy returns to Ella who 

turned 50 years old in March! 

 

 

WELL DONE to Becky (Care Assistant) and 

Debs (Senior Care Assistant) for winning 

Employee of the Month. 

 

Congratulations to our 

Handy Man, Simon who has 

achieved his 5 years of 

service, bronze award.  

CONDOLENCES 

https://www.carehome.co.uk/carehome.cfm/searchazref/84763#reviews

